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Whittier City Council ci~~ ~. 2024
13230 Penn St. ~vIana~ier Oftj~
Whittier, CA. 90602

Dear City Council Members:

I read in the Whittier Daily News last week that some Whittier residents are
asking for re-consideration of your mid-December decision to remove all of the
trees at once on Greenleaf Ave. between Wardman and Hadley streets instead of
phasing-in tree removal and replacement as was previously contemplated over
the past several years. I commend your decision to schedule a special City
Council study session on February 20 to address residents’ concerns and review
the plans and timeilne of the Uptown Greenleaf Promenade Plan.

Although I am unable to attend the February 20 meeting, I look forward to
hearing more about the ongoing discussion.

\~

RECEIVED

Sincerely,

Janet
Former member, Whittier City Council/Mayor
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